
Lavender Primary School pupils visit the Faculty of Education! 

Enthusiastic Enfield pupils from Lavender Primary School enjoyed a taste of student 

life at the Faculty of Education on Tuesday 15th December. 

60 Year 6 pupils and their teachers were welcomed to the Faculty for a visit 

designed to get the pupils thinking about what education really is, what they would 

like to do when they are older and the higher education opportunities that are 

available to them.  

Eve Berwin (the Faculty’s Schools Liaison Coordinator) and Emma Smith (Homerton 

College’s Schools and Colleges Liaison Officer) hosted the day and both were 

extremely impressed with how well the pupils engaged with the activities. 

The day included a Cambridge quiz, an interactive session on careers, hopes and 

dreams, a tour of Homerton College, and the opportunity to compete in teams to 

create an innovative learning space to engage their peers in a subject area of their 

choice. 

"The aim of the day was to get the pupils thinking about what they want to do when 

they're older and how they are going to achieve those goals. I was extremely 

impressed with the pupils' motivation and creativity; they were all really eager to 

learn and they all asked really great questions. It was a real pleasure to work with 

the pupils and their teachers." – Eve 

If you would like to get involved with outreach work at the Faculty of 

Education, please contact Eve at outreach@educ.cam.ac.uk. 


